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Chairman Wiggam, Vice Chair John, Ranking Member Kelly and honorable members of the State 
and Local Government Committee: 
 
I am writing this testimony in support of House Bill 90. I have been greatly affected by the 
Governor and Health Director’s orders. I am a sophomore in high school and barely had a 
soccer season and also did not have a homecoming. I can hardly imagine what it would be like if 
I was a senior in high school and had great experiences like prom and graduation taken from 
me. I was affected in other ways this past year besides just high school. I was planning to have 
my drivers license in October of 2020 and have still yet to receive it. Because I do not have my 
license it has made it hard for me to get a job because I cannot transport myself to and from 
work. These are just a couple of the many ways that I have been negatively impacted by 
governor DeWine and the Health Director’s orders.  
 
I am asking that you please vote yes on House Bill 90 with an Emergency clause so the voices of 
the people can be heard immediately. 
 


